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Global MX-5 Cup Car Technical Service Bulletin #07-27-2019 
 

Optional: Global MX-5 Cup Radiator Cap Safety wire hole(s) 

This TSB describes: The purpose of this TSB is to allow competitors to drill a hole in each ear(s) of either homologated radiator cap per 

the picture below.  The competitor may then safety wire the cap if desired.  No other modifications to the radiator cap or use of the 

safety wire is permitted. 

 

This TSB takes effect on July 27, 2019 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this Technical Bulletin, please contact Long Road Racing at: 

Info@LongRoadRacing.com or 980-223-8547 

 


